

HELP W HOPE / HEALING



We have so much to be thankful for this year, most of all YOU!!! During this season of Thanksgiving, we would like to share our genuine appreciation to all those who supported Caring Choices. So, whether you are a monthly partner, a prayer partner, participated in our Annual Baby Bottle Fund Drive, the Ray Dutcher, Jr. Memorial Golf Tournament or the Fall Fundraising Event, THANK YOU for your generosity and for standing with us for life! We would also like to take this opportunity to thank our founder, Dr. William Morehouse. Without his vision and passion for life, we would not be here! Thank you, Dr. Bill!

Our Fall Fundraising event was a huge success! Thank you to all who came out on October 8th to Harro East Ballroom to celebrate the good work that God has been doing through Caring Choices. Guests enjoyed jazz music performed by The White Hots while mingling and enjoying tasty hors d'oeuvres and desserts. Thank you to all who worked so hard to make this event happen and to all who financially supported Caring Choices. Together we were able to reach our goal of \$25,000!

Madison Johns, daughter of Andrea Johns (our sonographer), and her friend Emma worked diligently to create beautiful hand-made jewelry that they sold at our Fall Fundraising Event. The girls (who named themselves "Sisters of Grace" since they both love Jesus and their middle names are both Grace) were so excited to donate all the proceeds from their sale to Caring Choices. At age 11, these girls already have a heart for life and a desire to make a difference in the lives of others! Thank you Madison & Emma!

Blessings, Diane Braun, Executive Director

Fall Fundraiser Event

A special thanks to our wonderful sponsors for helping to make our fall fundraising event a huge success!

- **Browncroft Community Church**
- Canandaigua National Bank
- Ganguly Brothers, PLLC
- His Branches Health Services
- Mercury Print Productions
- Palmer Food Services
- Passero Associates LLC
- ROC Insurance Services, Inc
- Michael & Diane Braun
- Doug & Deana Dillon
- John & Beverly Gramlich
- Robert & Roxanne Hamman
- Rick LaDue
- Robert & Laurie Thornton
- Gary & Jean Wolfanger
- Tom & Chris Zumbo

And to our dessert sponsors:

- Cheesy Eddies
- **Nothing Bundt Cakes**
- **Sweet Solutions**
- Wegmans

2021 Baby Bottle Fund Drive

The final numbers are in! The 2021 Baby Bottle Fund Drive raised a total of \$21,000! Thank you to the following churches for participating in this year's fundraiser:

- Bible Baptist Temple
- Blessed Hope Community Church
- Calvary Chapel of Greece
- Calvary Chapel of Rochester
- Calvary Chapel Southside
- Edgewood Church
- Elim Gospel Church
- **Encounter Church NY**
- Fairport Christian Fellowship
- Glad Tidings Church
- Lakeshore Community Church
- Life Tree Fellowship
- Living Water Christian Fellowship
- Open Door Baptist Church
- Parkridge Free Methodist Church
- United Methodist Church of Webster
- Webster Bible Church

7th and <u>FINAL</u> Ray Dutcher, Jr. Memorial Golf Tournament

Thank you to Laurie Dutcher, her family and the amazing volunteers who once again hosted a first-class golf tournament on September 13 at Webster Golf Course! Caring Choices was blessed to receive a check in the amount of \$9,710.26 as one of the beneficiaries of this tournament held in memory of Ray Dutcher, a beloved board member and friend of Caring Choices. Next August, Caring Choices will host their first golf tournament. Stay tuned for more information!

We cannot thank you enough for your support!

As we count our blessings this Thanksgiving season, know that YOU are among them! All of us at Caring Choices thank you for your generous support. May you and your loved ones take time to give thanks for the blessings in your life and enjoy this season of thanksgiving. May you receive blessings the whole year through!

Gratefully,
Diane Braun, Executive Director

"Oh, give thanks to the Lord, for He is good! For His mercy endures forever." ~ Psalm 107:1

"Gianna" is on the streets!





Gianna (meaning God is Gracious), our mobile medical unit took to the streets in September and we are off to a great start! In a little over a month we have already done 7 pregnancy tests, 4 ultrasounds, and seen many clients, some of whom have signed up for parenting classes. Thank you to all who made this outreach a realty! A special thank you to the **Knights of Columbus Bishop McQuaid Council** (pictured above) for their generous donation of \$500, shown here presenting a check to our Executive Director, Diane Braun.



YEAR END GIVING

If you missed any of these giving opportunities, or gave and want to give more, now is the time to make your year-end gift to Caring Choices. To give online, simply go to www.caringchoicesphc.com and click on the "Donate" tab. You can sign up to give monthly or send in your one-time gift. A recurring monthly gift of \$25, \$50 or \$100 will help us to better plan to meet our expenses throughout the year and focus more on serving our clients than fundraising. Or you can mail your donation to:

Caring Choices Pregnancy Help Center PO Box 24871, Rochester, NY 14624.

Photo Gallery



Madison & Emma



Madison and her mom, Andrea



Dr. Bill Morehouse



Katerina & Alayna



Ray Dutcher, Jr.



Diane & Sally

